
Come and visit us at school, meet the teachers, explore the Reception classroom 
and ask questions. Book your place now by calling the number below. 

Wednesday, 13th October: 3:30pm - 4pm 
Thursday, 21st October: 9:45am - 10:15am 
Thursday, 21st October: 2pm - 2:30pm 
We look forward to meeting you. 

For more information please contact: 

St Silas Church of England Primary Academy 
St Silas Rd, Blackburn, BB2 6JP 
Telephone: 01254 698447  
Email: stsoffice@cidari.co.uk 
www.www.stsilasprimary.co.uk  Staff have posiƟve and warm 

relaƟonships with the pupils, who 
are eager to please their 
teachers.  Ofsted 2018 

Pupils make a posiƟve 
contribuƟon to school life, their 
local community and beyond.  

Ofsted 2018 

@StSilas_Primary 

Follow us   

StSilasCEPrimary 

Pupils treat each other, their 
teachers and other adults with 
courtesy and respect. They are 
polite and well mannered. Staff 
and pupils alike believe 
wholeheartedly in their school’s 
mission statement  Ofsted 2018 

Stay and Play 
School Visits 

We would like to invite parents and children considering 
admission in  September 2022 to visit our wonderful academy. 

Call to book your place 



On behalf of  Cidari, the staff, governors, children and 
parents I would like to warmly invite you and your family 
to our fantastic Academy, St Silas. Our personal tour will 
allow us to show you around, see our classrooms and 
enrichment areas, and ask any questions. 

At St Silas we place great emphasis upon the well-being 
and personal development of every child, basing 
everything we do on our Christian faith values of Love, 
Service, Thankfulness and Belonging. Loving God and each other is at the heart 
of our school and vision. In our school we celebrate the diversity of our local 
community and work with our parents to ensure we meet the needs of each 
child. 

We provide a well - resourced, broad and balanced curriculum with lots of 
opportunities to widen your child’s experiences through an extensive range of 
trips, visitors and extra activities. We have strong links with Children’s University. 
All this enables us to develop your child’s individual talents. 

We have high expectations in both learning and behaviour, and by working 
together we aim to be the best that we can be. We encourage every child to be 
the best that they can be; the person God wants them to be. To book your tour 
please call the number below. We look forward to seeing you. 

Michele Battersby 
Headteacher 

St Silas Church of England Primary Academy 
St Silas Rd, Blackburn, BB2 6JP 
Telephone: 01254 698447  
Email: stsoffice@cidari.co.uk 
www.www.stsilasprimary.co.uk  

@StSilas_Primary 

Follow us   

StSilasCEPrimary 

Welcome to St Silas 
Church of England Primary Academy 

Mrs M Battersby 
Headteacher 


